
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

From: Caleb M. Soptelean <caleb@spiritofjefferson.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 9:09 AM 
To: Pat Morse <pmorse@harpersferrywv.us> 
Subject: application for demolition permit 

 

 

Hello, Pat Morse: 

 
I'm requesting a copy of the application for a demolition permit for the Weaver-Gillison House in the 900 block of 
Washington Street. Email is fine. 

 
If you can't provide this with a simple request, please consider this a Freedom of Information Act request. (Different 
entities have different requirements for documents.) 

 
Thank you. 

 

-- 
Caleb M. Soptelean 
Reporter 
Spirit of Jefferson 
406-253-4906 (cell) 
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